
CYPRUS  

 

Regarding the question posed yesterday on Personal Envoy María Ángela 

Holguín’s plans to visit Cyprus, we wish to clarify that no visit to Cyprus is 

planned at the moment.   

 

She will, however, meet with the Greek Cypriot and Turkish Cypriot leaders 

separately outside of Cyprus in the coming weeks. 
 


